
Please help us 
help you
The coronavirus (COVID-19) situation is evolving. The 
health and safety of our employees and customers 
remains our top priority. 

Our employees are working hard to serve Canadians. 
You can help:

•	 Practice good social distancing – keep at least two 
metres between yourself and others, including our 
employees

•	 If the building is crowded, please wait outside until 
there’s more room inside

•	 Please respect our employees – they’re working 
hard to serve you as quickly as possible

These are challenging times. By treating each other 
with respect and concern, we are all better off. 

Thank you for your cooperation.


